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TO: Joe Tilford, Dean
School of Design and Production

FROM: The Faculty Peer Review Committee

RE: Michael Meyer: Contract Renewal Evaluation
10 Year Contract (2014-2024)

DATE: February 13, 2013

The Faculty Peer Review Committee for Michael Meyer has completed its careful assessment and
discussion of the documentation provided for contract renewal. These materials were used to evaluate
his overall performance as a faculty member in the School of Design and Production at UNCSA, in which
he is an instructor in the area of Wig and Makeup Design, as well as the Director of the Wig and Makeup

Program,

Upon review, we found this faculty member to have an impressive and imaginative portfolio, comprised
of extensive professional theatre and film experience. Michael is gifted in his area of expertise and
inventive with cutting-edge technologies in the entertainment industry, as well as educational medical
research. His contributions in building and expanding his program are evident, including his international
ambassadorship projects. His notable student outcomes and awards are a testament to his skill and
commitment as a teacher of excellence. Student response to his presentations, projects, critiques and
application of this information is overwhelmingly positive. He is a dedicated and well-respected
colleague.

Considering his unquestionable commitment to the school, the students and his professional activities,
the Peer Review Committee strongly recommends the offering of a 10 year contract to Michael Meyer,
who continues to be a great asset to UNCSA.
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